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St Aidan’s Student Weekly Notices 
Week (1) commencing 30 January 2023 

 

Assembly 
Year 12 – CGH assembly – Tuesday 31 January - PRT 
Year 13 – Virtual assembly – Thursday 2 February - Senate - talking about hoodies 
 
Exam Certificates 
A reminder that SA Year 13 students can now collect their exam certificates from the Sixth Form Office in Bede 
House and SJF students from the Sixth Form Office at St John Fisher if they did the following courses/sat exams in 
June 2022:- 

AS Maths/Core Maths 
Applied Business/Applied Science 
BTEC Performing Arts 
BTEC Sport 
BTEC Travel & Tourism 
Camb Tech Health & Social Care 
Camb Tech IT 
Food Science & Nutrition 
GCSE English/GCSE Maths 

 
Year 12 Oxbridge Meeting 
There will be a short meeting at 12.40 in Hu1 on Tuesday 31 January for students at St Aidan's considering an 
Oxbridge application. See Dr Murray for further details. 
 
Maths Drop-in Session 
There is a Maths drop-in session Wednesday Period 4 with Mrs Mooney in Ma6. 
 
Year 13 Geography Revision 
Every Monday lunchtime from 12.40-1.30 in Gg1 (St Aidan's). Focus on exam technique. All Year 13 Geographers 
welcome. Bring lunch with you or eat before.  
 
Debating Club 
This week Debating Club will meet on Monday in Hu1 from 12.30. All welcome. 
 
Rooms for Quiet study Period 4 
The following rooms are available for quiet study Period 4: 

• Monday P4 - PS1 

• Tuesday P4 - PS3 

• Wednesday P4 - CH3, HI3, HI4, ML2, ML5, ML6, PS1, PS2, PS3 

• Thursday P4 - EN3, EN5, EN6, EN8, PS2 

• Friday P4 - CH2, GG3, GG5, HI1, HI2, HI3, MA6, PH6, RS2  
 
St Aidan's Song Contest 
The Music Department are running a school song contest to celebrate the Eurovision Song contest being held in 
Liverpool this year. If you are interested in entering, students from St Aidan's Sixth Form are required to write an 
original song and submit it by Wednesday 1 March, with a grand finale concert on Monday 20 March. More details 
about how to enter are here,  https://www.staidans.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/St-Aidans-Song-
Contest.pdf   but please ask Mrs Elliott for more details if you are unsure. We are looking forward to hearing your 
entries! 
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Year 12 Spring Grade Review 
The Year 12 Grade reviews were handed out during registration on Friday 27 January. 
 
Dress code and Lanyards 
Many of our Sixth Form students consistently meet our expectations regarding our dress code and we thank them 
for this. It is vital that students wear lanyards correctly (not in their pockets or bags) in order that they can be 
identified as a member of the Associated Sixth Form. They know that if they forget their lanyard they should get a 
sticker from their form tutor, main reception or the Sixth Form office. In addition, our Dress code policy makes it 
clear that students should not be wearing trainers. If they need to wear trainers for medical reasons then we ask for 
confirmation from a medical professional, which we can then note on their file. 
Next week form tutors and Senior Tutors have been asked to focus on checking that students are in formal shoes 
and wearing their lanyards and we would be grateful for the support of students, parents and carers in ensuring all 
students meet our expectations. 
 
 
Thank you 
 

 
 

 


